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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

UNMISS statement about the bombing in Bentiu, Unity State
Juba, 23 April 2012 – The United Nations Mission in South Sudan (UNMISS) deplores the continued aerial bombardments in Bentiu town, which is heavily populated by civilians. 
Early reports indicate the bombings started at 8.30 hours and that Rubkona market has been struck, which resulted in the death of at least one civilian and four injured.  

"These indiscriminate bombings resulting in the loss of civilian lives must stop,” said Hilde F. Johnson, Special Representative of the Secretary-General for South Sudan.

"I remind the parties to the conflict of their obligation to abide by international human rights and humanitarian law, take all measures not to harm civilians, and guarantee the safety of international aid organizations and United Nations personnel and assets,” said SRSG Johnson. 
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